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New Mexico Sheriff’s Association 

P.O Box 15574

Rio Rancho, NM 87174 

Dear Valued Sponsors, Vendors, and Participants, 

     Greetings Friends. It is with great joy and excitement that we announce the return of the 2025 New Mexico Sheriff’s 
Association Conference and Vendor Exhibit. We are back in Ruidoso, New Mexico again this year and our committee 
is currently in the process of making the final arrangements to make this year's event a memorable one. 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone again and would like to thank you all for the support you have shown to the 
New Mexico Sheriff's Association throughout these many years. 

Your continued support is vital to our success and so we are sincerely hoping that you will join us again this year. 
It is only through your hard work and valued contributions that our Conference is successful so we are working hard to 
ensure that your experience is a pleasant one. 

The vendor registration forms are currently being updated and will be posted to our website shortly. Please do 
not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concern and we hope to see you all in Ruidoso, NM August 11-14, 2025. 

Sincerely, 

Glenn C. Hamilton 
Sheriff (Ret.) 
Executive Director, NMSA 




